
 
ATTENTION  PARENTS 

 
Stephenville Independent School District will 

offer a Free Early Education Screening at 
Central Elementary Annex 

 
January 14, 2015 

8:30-11:30 and 12:30-2:30 
(There will be additional screening dates later in the school year.) 

 
Call the Special Education Office   

for an appointment. 
(254) 968-6790 

 
This screening is for children not currently enrolled 
in school ages 3, 4 & 5 with suspected developmental 

delays in the areas of speech, language, and  
self-help skills. 

 
Children with suspected vision and/or hearing loss 

from birth to age five may also be screened. 
 


